
New Mexico Mine Health and 

Safety Conference 

2019 Scholarship 

A $500 scholarship will be awarded to a student of a New Mexico institution of 

higher education who is enrolled in a mine health or safety curriculum or who has 

expressed an interest in a career in mine safety or health.  

An application form can be picked up at the Financial Aid Office or request a 

form by emailing nmmhsc@gmail.com.  Applications are due by April 5, 2019.  

The completed application should be submitted to: 

New Mexico Mine Health & Safety Conference 
Attention: Scholarship Committee 
P.O. Box 1754 
Socorro, NM  87801. 

The scholarship will be awarded at the 2019 New Mexico Mine Health & 

Safety Conference, early May, 2019.  We would like the recipient of this 

scholarship to   attend the conference if it fits into his or her schedule.  

New Mexico Mine Health and Safety Conference Inc. is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) non-profit  organization 


